



Headteacher Mrs V Barnes

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN Tel: 01543 490354 Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

26th October 2022

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers

EYFS Fund

We have had a wonderful first half term and are very much looking forward to all the exciting things we have planned in the lead up to Christmas.

To ensure that we can continue to provide an enhanced and enriched provision within the Early Years setting we would like to ask parents to donate $\pounds 1$, (or more if they wish), to our EYFS Fund each half term. The fund will be used to purchase additional items such as ingredients for the children to make their own playdough, vegetables for printing or fabric to mark make on.

It would be really appreciated if everyone could please send their donation in to school during the first week back (week commencing 31^{st} October). Please hand donations directly to Mrs Walsh.

We are also hoping to be able to invite parents in to our classroom to see the exciting learning that takes place but we will have to limit numbers for each session, so watch out for your invitation! Don't worry if you don't receive an invitation straight away, everyone will have an opportunity to join us over the coming months.

Thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Walsh and the EYFS team.

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....